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Brother Nick Gonzalez, F.S.C
Brothers of the Christian Schools
4401 Redwood Road

Napa, CA 94558

January 29, 2025
Dear Brother,
Praised be Jesus and Mary!

On behalf of all the Marian Sisters of Santa Rosa, I wanted to express heartfelt gratitude for
your generous donation of the books in the Novitiate library at Mont La Salle.

While we understand that it is a gift from all the De La Salle Christian Brothers at Mont La
Salle, we wish to give special thanks to your Brother Stanislaus Campbell, FSC. So carefully
collected and curated under his attentive care, I am confident that these books will enrich our
formation for years to come. We were particularly grateful for access to the liturgical
resources so abundantly present in this formation library. I pray that they as they are used to
form our young Sisters in the decades ahead, they will serve as a form of living memorial to
the careful work of Brother Stanislaus.

It is our joy to be Our Lady’s heart and hands in this diocese, assisting the diocesan
community as we can, and we appreciate your thoughtfulness in assisting us in this way. Since
our founding thirteen years ago, we have had Sisters in classrooms of all kinds, first at
Cardinal Newman and later at the Cathedral school. Adding the Sisters who teach catechism,
all the retreats, liturgies, and other events we have been involved in over time, there have been
countless hours of transmitting the faith in our Lord’s service.

Your invaluable gift of over sixty boxes of books will enrich our ability to prepare for our life
of prayer and service, helping us to be fruitful in our apostolates.

May God reward you for your generosity! Be assured of our prayers for all of you.
Sincerely yours in Christ,

A o Lardowr-Monss, MR

Mother Caritas Marie, MSSR
and all the Sisters

Marian Sisters of Santa Rosa
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